
 

ADDERBURY PARISH COUNCIL 

 

  

Date of Parish Council Meeting 
 

Tuesday 30 March 2021 

Agenda Item Number 
 

Item 9 (vi) 

Author 
 

Theresa Goss 

Title of Report 
 

Defibrillator Maintenance 

Summary 
 

To consider a quote for the necessary items for the maintenance of the 
defibrillator. 
 

Recommendation 
 

To approve the quote. 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

To ensure that the defibrillator is maintained properly. 

Impact on Budget None - £353.00 is ring fenced in the Parish Council funds for the 
defibrillator following fundraising which was undertaken in the village, 
when the unit was purchased. 
 
From Welmedical, the pads are £36.00, battery is £176.00, plus delivery. 
 

Risks 
 
 

If the unit is not maintained properly, it may not work properly in the 
case of an emergency. 

 Background The village defibrillator was purchased in 2018 and is located out of The 
Bell in High Street, Adderbury.  It was purchased following fundraising by 
Chris Shallis, landlord of The Bell.  
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

N/A 

 


